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Math
In Math, we will begin with a unit on Numbers and Operations.   We will be rounding numbers to the nearest tens and hundreds.  

The students will be coming home with a login for IXL.  Please have them use this website as much as possible to review their Math and ELA.

It will also be beneficial for them to review basic addition and subtraction facts.
ELA
Reading:  Comprehension skills
Owen Foote, Money Man
Students will begin reading this book.  

Language Arts:  Super Sentences and Word Sorts
I can create a super sentence with each of my vocabulary words.
I can correctly use a word sort based on CVCC, CVC, and CVVC. (C=consonant, v=vowel)

Weekly tests will begin this week.  The students do not have a book to bring home.  They will be tested over comprehension from the story we are reading.  We will start adding the vocabulary/spelling words the week of August 14.  These words will come home on the newsletter for you to study with your child.















							







Science/Social Studies
The students will not have both Science and Social Studies in one day.  We will begin with Science, finish a unit, then move to Social Studies and vice-versa.  

In Science we will begin with basic inquiry skills, Science vocabulary, and how to use basic Science tools.
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News and Important Dates

· Please remember to return all signed documents from Open House and the first week of school.
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Visit our website at:
http://pickenscountyschoolsjesfourthgrade.weebly.com/

Please practice cursive handwriting with your child.  This will eventually become required this year.

If you have a transportation change, please let the office know by 1:00 each day.  Do not rely only on e-mail or voicemail in the case that the teacher may be absent.  This is for the safety of our students, so the office has record of any changes.

Please check your child’s green folder every Friday and return it on Monday.

Like us on Facebook! 

Link your Kroger and/or Ingles card to Jasper Elementary School!  You can access the store website to link.

Ever heard of Shoparoo?  It’s a great way for our school to earn money.  Visit Shoparoo.com to register and download the app to your phone or tablet.  All you have to do is shop and take pictures of your receipts for points!  It’s so easy!

Become a member of our P.T.O.!









								

							
								











[image: ]



Tissues and Clorox wipes are greatly appreciated…
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